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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
We have come to the point in the year where we are making preparations for the end of the summer term to 
say thank you and goodbye to our wonderful Year Fours. However, staff have been working very hard to 
prepare a few surprises to celebrate the children’s achievements and mark their transition to middle school.  
 
We are writing to inform you about a Year Four leavers’ hoodie, which you may wish to purchase for your child. 
The design is bespoke to Oxhey and has each Y4 child’s name printed on the back in the outline of a number 21. 
The hoodies may be personalised with your child’s name or nickname in bold letters for an additional charge of 
£2 (this is optional), and are available in a wide range of colours and sizes. Please note, to support both health 
and safety and practical arrangements, leavers’ hoodies are ONLY available via the online shop (see details 
below). Orders need to be placed by the 28th March via their website, and they will be delivered to school on or 
around Friday 21st May. 
 
For full details and images of the design, prices, colours and sizes please visit the online shop via the link below. 

 

https://www.smartacademyuniform.co.uk/oxhey-first-school-leavers-hoodies 
 
Best wishes, 
 
The Oxhey Team 

 

Oxhey First School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Head teacher: Mrs L Jukes 
Telephone 01782 513000 
E mail office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk 
www.oxheyfirstschool.com 
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